
The information you are looking for has been moved

The Conflict of Interest after City Employment Procedure

This Procedure has been rescinded. The essential information contained
within this procedure is still relevant and in effect. The information has been
incorporated into the Conflict of Interest after City Employment Procedure Section
of the Procurement Standard approved on June 30, 2022.

Click here to be directed to the Procurement Standard located on onecity
under the Procurement and Contracting tab

Effective June 30, 2022
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